
 

 

 

February 10th, 2021 

Re:  Transportation Master Plan (TMP) Report Changes  

Dear Planning Commission Members,  

 

We would like to thank you for giving us the opportunity to present the Transportation Master Plan 

(TMP) at the Planning Commission and City Council joint meeting on February 1st. We also would 

like to thank you for the feedback you provided at this meeting. The following list provides a 

summary of the changes made to the TMP since the date of this meeting.  

 Changes to the acknowledgements section to reflect current stakeholders 

 Incorporated additional content on current Rochester Hills projects 

 Added clarification on recommendation for non-motorized freeway crossings 

 

If you need additional information prior to this meeting, please contact the City of Rochester Hills’ 

Department of Public Services, Mr. Paul Davis, P.E., at 248.841.2486. 

 
c: Allan E. Schneck, P.E., Director, DPS 

 Keith P. Depp, Project Engineer, DPS  

 Sara Roediger, AICP, Director, Planning & Economic Dev. 

  


